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Circular # 57 

Dated: 8th June 2020 
 
To: All Members of SITE Association of Industry (through email & Whatsapp)  
 

SRB NOTIFICATION ABOUT SINDH SALES TAX ON SERVICES 
 
Please find attached herewith a copy of Notification No.SRB-3-4/11/2020 dated 
1st June 2020 received from the office of Sindh Revenue Board, Government of 
Sindh, regarding the subject. 
 
The document is being circulated among members of SITE Association of 
Industry for their information and further action. 
 
Notification can also be downloaded from our website: www.site-
association.org (see under Notifications).  

 
Best regards,  
 
Dr.Syed Azhar Ibne Hasan  
Secretary General  
SITE Association of Industry  


